
Ass((J)co~tao[rtl o.i Um1awerrsafty aITTlcdl Co~~ege IEmp~oyees 

Mr. R. Grant 
Director 

LOCAL No. 1 (U.B.C.) 

Dept. of Employee Relations 
Campus Mail 

Dear Mr. Grant: 

April 5, 1979. 

RE: Union Meeting - April 19, 1979. 

In accordance with Article 10.01 of the Collective Agreement, 
this is to advise you that A.U.C.E. Local 1 will hold a membership 
meeting from 12:30 - 2:30 p.m., Thursday, April 19, 1979. 

Yours truly, 

Michelle McCaughran 
Uniop Co-ordinator 

2162 Western Parkway , Vancouver, B.C. Telephone (604) 2242308. 


